Process & Performance Department Attachment to Board Memo for
MOU REGARDING SAVVAS LEARNING & STROBEL CONSULTING

A reguest was made by Learning Support Services for Emergency Approval allowing for permission to
enter an MOU with these entities on 1/22/2021 by Director Linda Black on behalf of New Haven
Elementary. Due to confusion created by COVID-19 and a test window for the study employing a K-8
Math Assessment closing on 1/29, an approval to proceed was permitted by Process & Performance
Director, lustin Madden, and the Office of CAQ, Dr. Jim Detwiler on 1/22/2021.

| grant permission to proceed with Docu Signing this MOU allowing lenny Watson to execute on behalf
of Boone County Schools as of the date listed below.

Oicste

Dr. Jim Detwiler, EAD

January 22,2021
Date




